
Hartismere Drama                Theatre Trips                               Mrs J. Davy 

Drama Department Theatre Trips to  
London’s West end 

BACK TO THE FUTURE THE MUSICAL  
THURSDAY 5th JUNE 2025  
 Information check list, Q & A’s: 

 
What should I wear? 
Non-school uniform (casual but not scruffy), sensible shoes, backpack if needed. 
Weather permitting sun cream, sun hat, raincoat; whichever is appropriate. 
 
What should I bring? 
Packed lunch or money for lunch/ program/ ice cream/ drinks and you will need a 
packed tea. 
PLEASE NOTE THAT SOME THEATRES NO LONGER ACCEPT CASH FOR 
PROGRAMMES AND REFRESHMENTS. 
Mobile phones/ cameras are permitted; however, they are your responsibility and 
mobile phones MUST be turned off in the theatre. 
 
What time should I ask to be excused from lesson? 
Ask your teacher to be excused from lesson from 9:30am so that you have time to 
use the toilet before we leave and go to the bus bays for a 10:00am departure. 
 
Where do we meet? 
Bus bays- travelling by coach 
 
What time should we be back? 
We are usually back by 8:30pm but bring your mobile phone in case we are delayed 
so that you can ring parents. Please bear in mind that sometimes we are held up in 
rush-hour traffic. 
 
What is expected from me? 
You are representing the school so excellent behaviour is always expected, on the 
coach, in the service station and at the theatre. 
Mobile phones must be off in the theatre, and you should not be chatting during the 
performance. 
You are not to leave the auditorium during the performance to buy sweets/ drinks and 
programmes, only during the interval. If you really need to use the toilet during the 
performance, you need to inform your teacher. 
No hot food on the coach 
Sometimes you can leave coats and non-valuables on the coach whilst we go into 
the theatre; this is the discretion of the driver. 
All litter (including food and drink) must be removed from the coach before you go 
home. 
 
Will we be stopping? 
Usually, we expect to stop at a service station for a time-limited toilet break on the 
way to London. You can usually purchase food and drinks here; however, hot food 
and drinks are not allowed on the coach so must be consumed before you get back 
on. Any food or drink bought too close to departure time will have to be thrown away 
if not eaten. 
We will also have a 10-minute toilet break on the return journey; however, you will 
NOT be able to by food and drink during this stop, so make sure you have enough 
food and drink with you for the return journey. 
 
Lastly, enjoy yourselves- not everyone can go on these trips. 
 
Mrs J. Davy 
Head of Drama & Theatre Studies 

 
 


